
PTA MEETING MINUTES 08/12/2020 

 

Tuesday 8th December 9.30am 

Present: Kayleigh Williams (KW) Anne Field (AF) Rachel Field (RF) Alice Harrison (AH) 

Apologies: Amanda Blank (AB) Jodie Fulford – Yates (JF-Y) Rachael Williams (RW) Charlotte 

Tatham (CT) Kate Field (KF) Lydia Reynolds (LR) Lucy Taylor (LT)  

 

Chair – Kayleigh Williams  

Treasurer – Anne Field  

Secretary – Rachel Field  

 

Update on accounts since last meeting 

 Money spent  

£700 Lego wedo (waiting for invoice) 

£60 Panto online 

£215.52 Children’s Christmas presents from Santa and prizes for fair. 

 Donations  

4 x gazebos from Hales  

£25 from AH from her stall at the Christmas fair 

KW, AF and RF all donated prizes for the Christmas fair and Halloween trail. 

 Money Raised  

£195 Bags to school  

£130 Halloween Trail 

£160 Quiz 

£604 Christmas walking fair 

Total raised £1089 

 

Current account –  £324.40 

Reserve account –  £2,854.21 

 

School wish list 

AB sent her apologies, she sent her thanks to all PTA for all the hard work for the fundraising 

they have done.  

School have asked for new Hula hoops and a basic cooking ingredients float to be kept at 

school, so school can get ingredients when needed. All agreed we would fund these for 

school. KW to contact AB about this.  

Also discussed the outdoor area for class 1, KW said she will look into this.  

 

Events since last meeting 

Since the last meeting we have been very busy. We have done Bags to school, Halloween 

hunt, Quiz for adults and children, Lockdown book which is in progress and the very 

successful Christmas walking market (which we had a week to organise)  

All agreed what a fantastic amount to raise during the difficult time we have had, lots of 
effort and time has gone into all fundraising to ensure we were Covid safe aswell as the 



children still being able to enjoy themselves. We also have a great community in 
Cheswardine. We would like to thank all involved who donated, had a stall, helped set up, 
and gave up a drive way. Thankyou cards and gifts will be sent out to all who kindly helped. 
 

Future events  

Discussed what events we could do in 2021 with social distancing still being in place for the 

foreseeable future. 

Bbq and outdoors cinema/theatre  

Valentines day trail 

Easter egg hunt and Easter bonnet making kits  

Mother’s day baking competition  

Father’s day breakfast baps and mini golf 

All to be discussed in future meetings 

Lockdown books to be completed by KW and put on sale in January  

 

Community events and involvement  

As we felt the Christmas walking market was a success and was brilliant to be able to involve 

the community we would like to do similar things in the future. 

 Newsletter – Kw will do another PTA newsletter following the minutes. 

 Easy fundraising 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cheswardineprimaryandnurseryschoolp

ta/?utm_campaign=raise-more .The link is also on Cheswardine chat on Facebook. 

 

The PTA email address is pta.cheswardine@gmail.com if you would like to join the PTA or 

have any suggestions or donations.  

 

Date of next meeting  26/01/2021 

 

KW Thanked all for attending and ended the meeting 
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